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20 September 1950

¥rs, Catherine uills

FPost Telephone Exchange

Fort Jay, New York

Dear lirs. ¥ills: .

Your thoughtful card with its cordial good wishes
was very graclous and it deeply a.pmc.tatod.

I want to take this opportunity, also, of thanidng
you and the ot.hcr operators most sincersly for the courteous,
helpful and efficient service which I have continually
received from the telephone exchange during my tour as
First Army Commander,

With kindest regards,

Sineerely,

R e



